
ADDRESSING PFAS IN PRIVATE DRINKING WATER 
WELLS NEAR NAVAL AIR STATION PENSACOLA, 
CORRY STATION, AND SAUFLEY FIELD
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The Navy is taking action near NAS Pensacola, Corry Station, and 
Saufley Field, to address certain per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances 
(PFAS) in drinking water wells due to past use of firefighting foam or 
other PFAS-containing materials on base.
The Navy has sampled the drinking water well at this property. The 
Navy has determined that additional action is needed to address 
PFAS in the drinking water well at this property.
A separate notification letter has been sent to the property 
owner to discuss options for addressing PFAS in the drinking 
water well at this property. No action is required on your part.
The Navy is hosting open house public meetings about these 
activities near NAS Pensacola, Corry Station, and Saufley Field. 
These meetings will have informational displays, along with 
representatives from the Navy and its partnering agencies.

The Navy is committed to keeping the public informed of its drinking 
water well sampling. For more information, please visit this website: 
https://go.mil/nasp-pfas.

Monday, May 5, 2025 
5 p.m.–7 p.m. 

Tuesday, May 6, 2025 
11 a.m.–1 p.m. and 5 p.m.–7 p.m.

St. Anne’s Catholic Church
5200 Saufley Field Road, Pensacola, FL 32526



ADDRESSING PFAS IN PRIVATE DRINKING WATER 
WELLS NEAR NAVAL AIR STATION PENSACOLA, 
CORRY STATION, AND SAUFLEY FIELD

The Navy is conducting drinking water well sampling near Naval Air 
Station (NAS) Pensacola, Corry Station, and Saufley Field starting 
in May 2025. The sampling is for certain per- and polyfluoroalkyl 
substances (PFAS), which may be present in drinking water wells 
due to past use of firefighting foam or other PFAS-containing 
materials on base. Our records indicate the drinking water consumed 
at this property may come from a well.
A separate notification letter has been sent to the property 
owner asking permission to sample the drinking water well on 
this property. No action is required on your part to schedule 
sampling. This sampling is at no cost to you or the property owner.
The Navy is hosting open house public meetings about these 
activities near NAS Pensacola, Corry Station, and Saufley Field. 
These meetings will have informational displays, along with 
representatives from the Navy and its partnering agencies.

The Navy is committed to keeping the public informed of its drinking 
water well sampling. For more information, please visit this website: 
https://go.mil/nasp-pfas
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Monday, May 5, 2025 
5 p.m.–7 p.m. 

Tuesday, May 6, 2025 
11 a.m.–1 p.m. and 5 p.m.–7 p.m.

St. Anne’s Catholic Church
5200 Saufley Field Road, Pensacola, FL 32526



The Navy is conducting drinking water well sampling near Naval Air 
Station (NAS) Pensacola, Corry Station, and Saufley Field starting 
in May 2025. The sampling is for certain per- and polyfluoroalkyl 
substances (PFAS), which may be present in drinking water wells 
due to past use of firefighting foam or other PFAS-containing 
materials on base. Your property is within the sampling area, and the 
Navy has sampled the drinking water well on this property. The Navy 
does not need to sample your well at this time.
The Navy is hosting open house public meetings about these 
activities near NAS Pensacola, Corry Station, and Saufley Field. 
These meetings will have informational displays, along with 
representatives from the Navy and its partnering agencies.

The Navy is committed to keeping the public informed of its drinking 
water well sampling. For more information, please visit this website: 
https://go.mil/nasp-pfas

OFF-BASE DRINKING WATER SAMPLING 
NEAR NAVAL AIR STATION PENSACOLA, 
CORRY STATION, AND SAUFLEY FIELD
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Monday, May 5, 2025 
5 p.m.–7 p.m. 

Tuesday, May 6, 2025 
11 a.m.–1 p.m. and 5 p.m.–7 p.m.

St. Anne’s Catholic Church
5200 Saufley Field Road, Pensacola, FL 32526
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OFF-BASE DRINKING WATER SAMPLING 
NEAR NAVAL AIR STATION PENSACOLA, 
CORRY STATION, AND SAUFLEY FIELD

The Navy is conducting drinking water well sampling near Naval Air Station 
(NAS) Pensacola, Corry Station, and Saufley Field starting in May 2025. The 
sampling is for certain per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS), which may 
be present in drinking water wells due to past use of firefighting foam or other 
PFAS-containing materials on base. Our records indicate your property uses 
public drinking water, and no drinking water wells are present on your property.

If our records are incorrect, and there is a drinking water well on your 
property, the Navy would like permission to sample your drinking water 
well at no cost to you. Drinking water sampling appointments are being 
scheduled for May 7–June 4, 2025. If you are the property owner, you may 
schedule a sampling appointment by leaving a message at 866-470-NASP 
(866-470-6277). Please include your name, property address, and telephone 
number. A Navy representative will return your call. If you occupy this property 
but are not the owner, please contact the property owner about scheduling a 
sampling appointment. 

The Navy is hosting open house public meetings about these activities near 
NAS Pensacola, Corry Station, and Saufley Field. These meetings will have 
informational displays, along with representatives from the Navy and its 
partnering agencies.

The Navy is committed to keeping the public informed of its drinking water well 
sampling. For more information, please visit this website: 
https://go.mil/nasp-pfas
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